
-Original Message- 
 
From: Rainey, Laura@DTSC [mailto:Laura.Rainey@dtsc.ca.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 5:39 PM 
To: Jennings, Stephanie; Jones, John 
Cc: King, Buck@DTSC; Malinowski, Mark@DTSC; Hume, Richard@DTSC; 
Wondolleck, John; Hambrick, Dixie; Dassler, Dave; Perez, Marina@DTSC 
Subject: DTSC Approval of DOE's Final Phase 3 Master Field Sampling 
Plan Standard Operating Procedure (SOP) for Soil Vapor Sampling, Santa 
Susana Filed Laboratory 
  
Stephie and John, 
The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) reviewed Addendum No. 20 
to the Master Field Sampling Plan for Chemical Data Gap Investigation, Phase 3 
Soil Chemical Sampling at Area IV, Final Soil Vapor SOP for DOE Sites (Addendum 
No. 20; MWH Americas, April 2014).  The Work Plan and Master Field Sampling 
Plan for Chemical Data Gap Investigation, Phase 3 Soil Chemical Sampling at Area 
IV (CDM Programs Corporation, April 2012) was approved by DTSC on April 11, 
2012. 
 
DTSC has reviewed and commented on Addendum No. 20 since its first submittal 
on September 24, 2013. Based on our review, DTSC approves the final Addendum 
No. 20 for implementation. 
If you have any questions regarding this approval, please don't hesitate to contact 
me at (714) 484-5434 or Mr. Mark Malinowski at (916) 255-3717. 
Thank you, 
Laura Rainey 
 
Laura Rainey, P.G. 
Sr. Engineering Geologist 
Geologic Services Branch 
California Department of Toxic Substances Control  
5796 Corporate Avenue 
Cypress, CA 90630 
Laura.Rainey@dtsc.ca.gov 
(714) 484-5434 
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